
Summer Melt Email from Dr. Bowen (June 2017) 

Congratulations on completing your first year at Arkansas Tech University!  I hope you felt welcomed 

into the Tech family and shared many memorable experiences while you were here.  Of course, I know 

you worked hard in all your classes and were glad to have made it through finals.  I remember how 

stressful that time can be from when I was a student! 

My wish for you is a safe, enjoyable summer that leaves you refreshed and ready to come back to your 

“home” at Tech for fall semester. 

I truly believe that every student counts and I will be looking forward to seeing you in August! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Robin E. Bowen 

 


